
MEET MINNIE



Where did Minnie come from?



Facts about Minnie

◦ Minnie was born in Ashbourne Animal Welfare with her sisters – Bramble and Willow

◦ She was called Bunty (but we didn’t like that name!)

◦ Her birthday is the 4th March 2023

◦ She moved in with me and my family on Sunday 14th May, and has a big sister ‘Coco’ who many of  you may 

have met when she came into school recently

◦ Minnie is a Toy Poodle







WHY A SCHOOL DOG?



Many reasons . . . 

◦ You loved animals coming to visit . . 

◦ Poodles are hypoallergenic so even if  you are allergic she shouldn’t 
bother you

◦ A dog should have a calming effect

◦ You can learn how to care for her

◦ Some of  you can’t have pets at home so you can share a pet at school

◦ Can help the teachers relax too

◦ And many more reasons



WHEN CAN WE 
MEET HER?



What if  we don’t want to meet her?

◦ You don’t have to!

◦ She will live in my office but will always be in a pen.

◦ If  she walks around the school she will be on a lead.



Minnie will be popping into school this half  
term . . . 

◦ But will only be in for short periods of  time whilst she gets used to school.

◦ In September, she will be in more often ☺

◦ She will come and visit at Stanley Head, be in on Intake days, the Prom etc

◦ We’ve emailed home today regarding Minnie’s initial visits to Christ Church 
Academy   




